
Dear new First Harvest member,

As you should be aware, Camden Police Federal Credit Union has voted to merge with First 
Harvest Credit Union. As a result, this October 2021 statement is your last statement from 
Camden Police. This statement will show your ending balance(s) at Camden Police. Your deposit 
balance (and loan amount owed, if applicable) will be transferred to an account at First Harvest.  

You will also receive an October statement from First Harvest showing the transferred balances 
from Camden Police. You should review both statements to verify that your ending balance at 
Camden Police matches the beginning balance at First Harvest. If there are any discrepancies, 
please contact First Harvest immediately at 800-582-7640.

As a result of the merger, the Camden Police branch will close its doors on October 29th. 
However, there is a First Harvest branch less than a block away at 227 Market Street with 
extended hours: 

Monday – Friday:	 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.
Saturdays:	 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

We at First Harvest are very excited to welcome you as a new member. We hope to serve you at 
any of our 10 branches, online, or through our Contact Center. We offer many additional services 
you may be interested in. For details on the range of products and services you are eligible for, 
visit https://FirstHarvestCU.com 

For details specific to the Camden Police FCU merger, please see our website 
https://FirstHarvestCU.com/CamdenPoliceFCU to learn more.

Sincerely

Ernest Huggard
President / CEO
First Harvest Credit Union

T: (856) 232-9000
Toll Free:  (800) 582-7640
firstharvestcu.com

P.O. Box 5530 
1617 Hurffville Road
Deptford, NJ 08096


